
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

TODAY 
We are excited to officially welcome Pastor Eric Depew and his family 
today! Everyone is invited to join the celebration afterwards at our out-
door BBQ.  For the first several Sundays the Depews are here, you’re 
asked to fill out a nametag available at the entry so that they have a 
chance to match names to faces.  

STOUTS HERE NEXT SUNDAY 
Be sure to join us next Sunday July 9th when Andrew & Jenna 
(Redmond) Stout, missionaries to New Zealand, share about their work. 
Jenna grew up in this congregation and she and her husband have 
served in a number of mission locations. There will be a love offering for 
the Stouts’ work. 

BOARD MEETING 
The next church board meeting will be Thursday, July 13 at 5:30pm. 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Pencil in July 15th, 8:30am on your calendar for the next Men’s Breakfast 
in the fellowship hall. Men of all ages are invited (along with any friends 
or family you’d like to bring!) to a time of good food and great company. 

NEW BIBLE STUDY 
Bob & Monica Hagedorn and Quinn Falcone are starting up a weekly Bi-
ble study beginning in September. We’ll meet at the church on Tuesday 
or Wednesday from 7-9pm, Each week we’ll gather for snacks & fellow-
ship, and then review a lesson and have prayer time. There is a sign-up 
sheet in the lobby if you’re interested. (Please choose your preference of 
Tuesday or Wednesday). Please reach out to Bob/Monica (360-739-
7455) or Quinn for more details. 

  

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Nursery 
Olivia Moseley 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Karlene Reynolds 
1st-5th: Kari Gillette 
 

Bulletins 
Jake DeBruin 
 

Greeter 
Karlene Reynolds 
 

 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Nursery 
Karlene Reynolds 
 

Jr. Church 
PreK-K: Jessi DeBruin 
1st-5th: Larry & Candie Vanderpol 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeters 
Larry & Candie Vanderpol 
 

 
 
 

Welcome! We are delighted that you are with us today. Our hope and 
prayer is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we wor-
ship, and that you’ll leave refreshed and encouraged. Pastor Eric De-
pew will be sharing the message this morning. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program (look for the signs in the north hallway). 
Kids ages PreK/K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall.  

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 

JULY 
2ND 

FINANCIAL UPDATE  
 

 June Year To Date 
Budgeted $20,971 $83,880 
Received $15,894 $76,656 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
 

PASTOR ERIC DEPEW 
office: 360.354.3554  |  cell: 509.771.5027 

email: ericjdepew@yahoo.com 
 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 
OFFICE HOURS 

TUESDAY - THURSDAY 
8AM - 1:PM 

 
 
 
 

 

 

8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 
crosspoint-church.com  |  360.354.3554  |  info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
crosspointlynden 
after you sign in 


